

Weekly Newsletter No. 14 15th December 2022

Happy New Year!



www.askwith.n-yorks.sch.uk

Dear Parent/Carer,

What a wonderful festive week we have had! On Wednesday we all enjoyed a delicious **Christmas** lunch, many thanks to Antoinette our wonderful cook! This morning, the children were busy with **Christmas crafts**, the younger children have made calendars, biscuits and baubles, and the older children have made mini bobble hats, Christmas cards, tree decorations and festive wreaths!

Merry Christmas

This afternoon, the children greatly enjoyed their Christmas parties. Tomorrow, children may wear home clothes & bring a quiet game to share with their friends, whilst they watch Christmas films & finish their Christmas crafts. No phones, ipads, electronic devices or valuable items please.

Reports are being sent home tomorrow with children, please check bags. The next parents' evening will take place before February half term.

The **Spring term menu** is now available to book on School Grid up to Easter, see attached summary.

New for next term - jacket potato option on Mondays and Fridays! **Clubs** and **'Dates for your Diary'**for the Spring term will be sent home in the new year.

A reminder that the school and nursery will close early for Christmas on Friday 16th December. To help ease congestion in the local area, children in N, R, 1 & 2 should please be collected 1.50pm-2.00pm. Children in years 3,4,5 & 6 should please be collected 2.00-2.10pm. Older siblings can be collected with younger siblings at the earlier time. The school buses will leave at 2pm. Once you have collected your child, please leave the local area quickly to free up parking spaces.

I hope you all have a lovely Christmas break. School re-opens on Wednesday 4th January, with breakfast club from 8am.

Yours faithfully,

Mrs E Nayler, Headteacher

SPRING TERM DATES—

Tuesday 3rd Jan—Staff training day Wednesday 4th Jan—School opens for Spring Term

Friday 10th Feb—School closes for half term Monday 20th Feb—School re-opens

Friday 31st March—School closes for Easter Monday 17th April—Staff training day

Tuesday 18th April—School opens for summer term

Headteacher: Mrs E Nayler Contact via telephone: 01943 462896 or email: askwith@ycatschools.co.uk